
 

 

Dear potential new Headteacher, 
  
On behalf of the children in school, we have been chatting and thinking about what we would like our new 
Headteacher to be like and wanted to share the qualities we think will continue to make our school an amazing 
place to be. 
 
We hope that you are:- 

- Kind and caring. 
- Loving and gentle. 
- Honest and respectful. 
- Sporty. 
- Helpful. 
- Energetic and enthusiastic 
- Not too strict but still make sure children follow the rules and give consequences if not. 

 
We hope that you will:- 

- Make sure that we do all our subjects. 
- Make our days happy. 
- Let us have PJ days. 
- Let us celebrate the end of the year with bouncy castles. 
- Lead good school worship. 
- Listen to the other staff and children. 
- Get to know all our names and celebrate us. 
- Make school the happiest place on Earth. 

 

We hope that you come and visit and see how wonderful our school is before you decide to apply for this really 
important job. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
The Courageous Advocate Group 


